
Wednesday 29th November 2023

Dear Shacklewell families,

It's beginning to feel a lot like Christmas!

With the festive period hurtling towards us, please find below a summary of the
upcoming dates for the events and activities we have planned during December.
This year, we will be holding two family concerts for Years 1 to 6 and separate
performances for Caterpillars and Butterflies classes and the Reception classes.
We have capacity for a maximum of two family members to attend for one
performance and all families must book via the office.

Date Event

Tuesday 5th December Caterpillars and Butterflies Winter Sounds Concert- 9.15am and 3.00pm

Thursday 7th December Parents Consultations- 3:45pm - 8:00pm (no After School Clubs)

Friday 8th December Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day

Tuesday 12th December Years 1 to 6 Pantomime Trip to Hackney Empire - 4.45pm return to school
(no After School Clubs)
EYFS The Littlest Christmas Elf Travelling Pantomime at Shacklewell

Wednesday 13th December Reception Christmas Concert - 10.30am and 2.30pm.

Friday 15th December Shacklewell Families Winter Fair 3.45pm- 5.45pm

Tuesday 19th December Year 1 to Year 6 Winter Sounds Family Concert at 10.00am and 2.30pm

Please note, Our Space and EYFS Wraparound Care will run as usual on both 7th and 12th December,
2023.Just a reminder that the term ends for pupils at the earlier time of 2.00pm on Wednesday 20th
December. We return to school after the Christmas break on Monday 8th January 2023.

Looking forward to enjoying these fabulous festive events here at Shacklewell over the next few weeks.

Your sincerely,

Rory McGrath
Headteacher


